
Special Event 
 

 
 

 

“Winter Wonderland” 
 

“Oh, the Weather Outside is Frightful...” or maybe not, since we 
are in South Georgia, after all! Regardless of the weather, help us 
kick off the new year AND the winter LIR term in style! Meet up 

with new members and old friends and enjoy a great meal. 
 

Luncheon Sponsored by: Chancy Drugs 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday, January 14 
Regional Center for Continuing Education Auditorium 

 
11:00 AM - Business Meeting 
11:30 AM - Lunch & Festivities 

 

12:15 PM = Informational presentation: 
“Healthcare is changing. Are you prepared?” 

 
Your presenter, Hugh Chancy, RPh, is co-owner of Chancy Drugs, beginning his career 
with the company as a teenager. Hugh is very active in the Independent Pharmacy 
community and is currently the 3rd Vice President of the National Community Pharmacy 
Association, a National Legislation and Government Affairs Committee Chair, a member 
of the Mirixa Board, and a board member of the Academy of Independent Pharmacy. 

 
No charge to attend, but you MUST pre-register! 

 

Sign up by 12 noon on Tuesday, January 7 by  
turning in your registration form or by calling 229.245.6484 

 

If you are not pre-registered you may not attend. 
 

 

Register Early! 
Everyone who registers for the Winter LIR term by  

12 noon on Tuesday, January 13, 
will be entered into a prize drawing. 

http://www.valdosta.edu/academics/extended-learning/continuing-education/programs/lir/welcome.php
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